
WELCOME BACK! 
 

Northall Village Hall Play Area  
Re-opens Saturday 1st August 2020 

 

We want you to be safe so please read  
and follow the guidance below  

 

 Use of this play area is at the user’s risk. 

 This Play Area is NOT being sanitised by the Hall 
Committee. 

 Bring your own hand sanitiser and wipes to clean your 
hands and the equipment before and after use. 

 If you are displaying Covid-19 symptoms stay at home 

 Wash your hands before and after visiting. 

 Follow current social distancing guidelines. 

 Only one household to use one piece of play 
equipment at any one time. 

 Remind your children not to put their mouths on the 
equipment or touch their face or mouth after touching 
the play equipment. 

 No food or drink is to be consumed in the play area or 
whilst on the equipment. 

 All litter, including used PPE, must be disposed of 
using the bin provided or taken home. 

 Supervise children while using this equipment to 
ensure they follow the guidance. 

 If the play area is busy, consider coming back at a 
later time. 

 If you show any signs of Covid-19 within 7 days of 
using this Play Area please advise us on 07982 688710. 

 
Northall Village Hall Management Committee                                                                               26th July 2020 


